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Graduation for 2020-2021 

 

Dear Senior Parents, 

 

I wanted you all to know the newest information coming from the County Office relating to our upcoming graduation. 

Today the Principals were told of the guidelines we’ll be using for our graduation at the O’Connell Center. All Alachua 

County Schools will function under the same restrictions and guidelines set forth by the University of Florida. This is the 

most recent information that we have at this time. If anything changes, I will send out updates immediately. 

 

For Santa Fe High School, our graduation is set for June 17th at 7:00 pm at the O’Connell Center. Every senior will be 

given 4 tickets for graduation. Those tickets will be for randomly assigned seats in pairs in the O’Connell Center. The 

Graduation will be Live streamed by the University of Florida and available for all parents to see. There will be no live 

performances and graduates will be seated on the floor of the arena. Masks will be required for all graduates and anyone 

entering the O’Connell Center. No congregating of people may occur on University property pre or post ceremony. 

 

In other information, I want you all to know that a Prom Proposal representing Buchholz HS, Gainesville HS, Eastside HS 

and Santa Fe HS has been submitted to the County Office. The proposed date for Santa Fe HS is Friday May 21. An 

announcement will be made containing the details pending approval of our proposal. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Tim Wright 

 


